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Dear Parents,

The Schools Spectacular was a spectacular indeed, and on centire stape wer
the Oatley West Kewpie Dolls. They looked great. Well done, everyone concerned
especially miss Large. She not only prepared and at the last minute performed
in our items, but was also Assistant Director of Movement for the whole show.
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Well done, also, to the school band playing at the Lions Fete on Saturday,
and to the choir. Mrs Wilson and Mrs Willis took the choir to a rchearsal ot
the Opera House. I heard that the children were very well-behaved and were
complimented on their uniforms. The Red Cross group who visited the city for a
concert with Mrs Fellows were also well behaved and enjoyed their visit.

The family Bush Dance was great fun and a fitting way to celebrate the
fortieth anniversary of the school. The cutting of the birthday cake was
memorable. Thank you to the organisers, particularly Helen Rossiter for doing
such a good job. The celebration continues with our Back to 1947 Mufti Day
tomorrow.

Julian Sheen
Principal

P & C NEWS

The November meeting of Oatley West P & C Association will be held at 7.30 pm
tomorrow, 3rd November, in the School Library. All welcome.

Steven Bell,
President, 570 8549

ADVERTISER NEWS - The last edition of the ADVERTISER for the year weill be out
at the end of this month. This is your chance to sell your unwanted items for
extra cash, or pick up a bargain for Christmas. Advertise your business (send in
the card), holiday flats, pets, classes & tuition, coming events.

Everything for just $1.00 per ad. Fill in the form below and sen it to school
with the money as soon as possible. For enquiries, ring 579 6527.
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Advertisement:

Name : - Phone:

Enclosed: $




UNIFORM SHOP.

On roster this week, Margaret Parncutt & Rhonda Orr, 2.45 - 3.45 Wednesday.

A full Uniform Shop report is being tabled at P & C this Tuesday evening
as it is my last official week as co-ordinator. Rhonda Chapman, Sue Bell
and Roslyn Smith are taking over the running of the shop now so that the
'new mums' will be familiar with who the organisers are. I cannot thank
the following ladies too much, they have done a superb job with absolutely
no fuss and have been 100% reliable.

Elizabeth Roberts, Margaret Parncutt, Leonie Boon, Rhonda Orr, Suc Bell,
Rhonda Chapman, Maria Kinces, Jean Burg, Kathy Bryant, Wendy Negroh,
Vicki Drummond and Gae Law.

I hope all of the above will continue to be 'shopkeepers' and that we
will hear from anycne else that is interested in helping out once a month
for 1 hour in the shop. Please contact Rhonda or Sue by putting your name
and childs class on an elvelope and marking it 'Uniform Shop' and leaving
it at the office.

The full report will be printed in next weeks newsletter.

Helen Grocott.

INFANTS DEPARTMENT - LUCKY BOOKS

A REMINDER THAT ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, 4TH NOVEMBER.

G. JORDAN
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